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Advertisement for Bids 
 

Sealed Bids for the construction of Water System Improvements, CDBG Project No. 1135-
20-276-PF-01, Town of New Hebron, MS will be received by the Mayor and Board of 
Alderman at Town Hall, 506 Main Avenue, New Hebron, MS 39140, 601-694-2115, until 
10:00 am, (Local Time) November 18, 2022, and shortly thereafter will be opened and 
publicly read aloud. 
 
All Documents required for bidding purposes may be obtained at the office of Dungan 
Engineering, P. A., located at 1574 Highway 98 East, Columbia, MS 39429 upon payment of 
a $200.00 non-refundable deposit for each set. 
 
This construction project is financed by the Mississippi Development Authority, Community 
Services Division, by a Community Development Block Grant through the Public Facilities 
Category, 1135-20-276-PF-01, and is subject to the rules and regulations of the Housing and 
Community Development Act of 1974 and all amendments thereof. 
 
The successful bidder must comply with Section 3 of the HUD Act of 1968 and its associated 
regulations (24 C.F.R., Part 75).  CDBG regulations governing the grant require that, to the 
greatest extent feasible opportunities for contracting, subcontracting, training, and 
employment arising in connection with this CDBG project will be extended to Section 3 
businesses, Targeted Section 3 Workers, and Section 3 Workers.  
 
Minority and Woman Owned Business Enterprises are solicited to bid on this contract as 
prime contractors and are encouraged to make inquiries regarding potential subcontracting 
opportunities, equipment, material and/or supply needs.  
 
The Town of New Hebron is an Equal Opportunity Employer, and hereby notifies all bidders 
will be afforded the full opportunity to submit bids in response to this invitation and will not be 
discriminated against on the grounds of race, color, religion, sex, national origin, age, 
disability, sexual preference, marital or veteran status, or any other legally protected status in 
consideration for an award.   
 
The successful bidder must comply with the Davis-Bacon Act which requires that all laborers 
and mechanics shall be paid at rates not less than those determined by the Department of 
Labor to be prevailing for the locality in which the project is located. 
   
Bid preparation will be in accordance with the Instructions to Bidders bound in the 
Documents.    
 
 
 October 13, 2022    Cindy Bryan, Mayor    
  Date     Town of New Hebron 
 
 

 
Advertise On: October 19, 2022 

October 26, 2022 


